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HAMPSHIRE SITE BOARD
Date: March 10, 2021

Attendees: Lee Shuer, Josh Cairns, Elizabeth Hartman, Bruce Bradley Gilbert, Jenifer Urff, Roger Anderson
DMH Employees:  Anne Marie Martineau, Hampshire Site Director; Janice Webster, Administrative Assistant

	Topic
	Discussion
	Assignment/Task
	Point Person 
	Notes

	Approval of Prior Meeting Minutes
	There was a quorum in attendance at this meeting.  Anne Marie moved to approve the minutes from February by a unanimous vote (5-0).
	
	
	

	DMH Updates
	Roger gave an update on the area board. Rogers Hospital will be open in April.  Cutchins Program will be doing remodeling in their building.  Heather Martin is the new Director of Community Services.  She previously worked at Pathlight.  An RFR will be done for the Children Youth and Family Program.  
Baystate Kindred is assuming the operating of VIBRA in about two years from now.  

There will be behavioral health redesign of a possible behavioral health urgent care.

Holyoke Hospital will have geri psych beds.  

Terra Vista bough Providence Hospital.  Will be open in a couple of months. 

Closing of East Spoke, Wing and Noble psych areas.  

Anne Marie gave updates on DMH Hampshire. 

Jenisa Figueroa started as a new case manager.  Pho Ieng will be retiring on June 24.  Mary Chandler who has previously worked with the homeless will be retiring sometime this year.  
Jackson Cash started as the Area Compliance Officer.  

Mark Goodwin, Director of the Westfield Case Management is retiring the end of March.  

Anne Marie spoke of setting up a tour of the Ruggles Center. 

For housing we have: 6-7 units at Village Hill, 2 units at Village Hill, 2 units at Sargeant House.  


	 Anne Marie will look into having a community conversation.  Will check with Earl.  
Have Jenisa at one of our site board meetings 

Josh will send us a flyer on a conference regarding mindfulness. 
Invite Nick to talk about Police reform. 
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DMH staff: Minutes should be emailed to DMH-DL – Open Meeting Notices after they are approved by the Public Body.

